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Dear Parents, 

 

I am delighted to inform you of our annual ‘School Games Sports day’ on Monday 10th 

June. The reception and Key Stage 1 sports will take place on our sports field in the 

morning with the Key Stage 2 track events in the afternoon (KS1 will begin at 

approximately 9.15am and KS2 track events will begin at 1.15pm prompt).  

 

As in previous years the children will be competing in four teams and will require a colour 

t-shirt to represent their team. This year, the names of the teams are the countries of 

the UK.  If you do not have a t-shirt in the correct colour, children are to wear their 

school PE top and we will provide the correct coloured bib for your child to wear. Children 

can come to school on Monday morning in their sports kit ready to participate in their 

events. 

 

ENGLAND – RED 

SCOTLAND – BLUE 

NORTHERN IRELAND – GREEN 

WALES – YELLOW 

 

Please make sure your child has their water bottle in school and you provide them with 

sun screen and a hat (weather permitting!) 

 

You are very welcome to come along and support the children on the day. However, please 

do not park in the Co-op car park or block any driveways. 

 

I look forward to seeing you for what I am sure will be a fun filled day of sport!  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Cook 

Deputy Headteacher.  
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